
July 14, 2016 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Friends: 

~University of Nebraska 
I FOUNDATION 

Please accept my appreciation for your recent gift to the Friends of UNO School of Music Fund at the University 
ofNebraska Foundation. Your official receipt is provided below. 

Private gifts continue to enhance the quality of an education at the University of Nebraska. Your support makes a 
critical difference in the university's ability to provide scholarships, graduate assistantships, fellowships, faculty 

assistance, academic program support, and support for research, museums and libraries. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact Nadia McDonald Devitt at 402-458-1127 or nadia.mcdonald@nufoundation.org. 

Again, thank you for your support. It is truly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Brian F. Hastings 
President and CEO 

Kearney 
214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 

Kearney, NE 68848 
308-698-5270 

Lincoln 
1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 

Lincoln, NE 68508 
402-458-1100 

800-432-3216 I info@nufaundatian .arg 

Omaha 
2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200 

Omaha, NE 68106 
402-502-0300 

~University ?f Nebraska 
I FOUNDATION 

Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of benefits you have received, if any, in consideration for your gift is not 
substantial and will not affect the deductibility of your gift as a charitable contribution. 

Tax exempt corporation 
IRS No. 47 0379839 

Amount 
$1,000.00 

FundiD 
01139050 

ROCKLEY FAMILY FOUNDATIOI::J 
PO BOX 260818 ·,: .•. 

LAKEWOOD, CO 80226-0818 

7/5/2016 612966. 


